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Subject: agree to Schmidt addition at 3050 Lakeview

From: Barb & Lenny  
Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2024 4:40 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: agree to Schmidt addition at 3050 Lakeview 

Zoning Board, 

I am in favor of my neighbors', the Schmidts', request to build an attached garage onto their planned addition.   
My lovely neighbors is a family with 2 young girls who intends to continue to live in their present home for years to 
come.  It would be safer to have an attached garage, including when it was snowy or icy.  I do know that their present 
entryway from their garage looks dangerously small for entry with children or anything being carried by a person, 
especially since its next to stairs.   Apparently the new garage would conform to recommended setbacks, resulting in the 
proper space between neighborly property lines. 
I am the Schmidt family backdoor alley neighbor and am in favor of their building request. 

Barbara Kafka 
3025 Hilltop Dr. 


